
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

First Notice 

Want to know more?   

Contact VALID                   Phone: 0475 698 884 
34 Stanley Street, Collingwood  

Email: havingasay@valid.org.au               Website: www.valid.org.au  

 
 

presents the  
 

Having a Say Conference 
 

28th to 30th January 2025 
 

Save the date and join us live at 
Deakin University  
Waterfront Campus, Geelong 
or join us online. 
 

Keep up to date through the VALID Advocacy in 
Action eNews - subscribe on our website – call 
for EOI (Expressions of Interest) in July, and 
registration opening in October. 
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